
The 35th JET Programme Farewell Reception 

 

On November 11th, 2021, Ambassador Fujiwara hosted the 35th JET Programme Farewell 

Reception at the Ambassador’s residence. Due to the ongoing pandemic the reception 

was held in accordance with the Jamaican Government’s Protocol, as so did in 2020. 

 

The 11 invited new participants expressed their enthusiasm for living in Japan as 

Jamaican JETs in the presence of  Ambassador Fujiwara, Ambassador Janice Miller, 

Acting Under Secretary in the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Dr. Clover Hamilton 

Flowers, Assistant Chief Education Officer in the Ministry of Education, Ms. Sauna 

Maragh, President of the Jamaica JET Alumni Association, Ms. Vanessa McBean, Vice 

President of JETAA and Ms. Tomoko Uemura and Ms. Grace Perez, Japanese teachers. 

 

Together with the previous year’s JET  34 participants, the 35th batch arrived in 

Japan successfully at the end of November in 2021. The Embassy of Japan in Jamaica 

wishes them the best. 

 

The event was covered by Gleaner and JIS and published the following day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Photo credit: the Jamaica Observer) 


